
Literacy 

 

We have been reading:  

This is the Bear Book.pdf  

 

 

 

Help your child by: 

Reading the story at home.  

Talk about the illustrations in this 
story.  

To ask questions (who, what, where, 
when).  

Maths 

We have been learning about: 

Simple patterns. 

 

 

 

Help your child to: 

look for things that that have pat-
terns, like spots.  

Talk about a repeating pattern, such 
as jump, clap, jump, clap.   

Find patterns in the local area, such 
as zebra crossings,  brick walls.  

Reception Home Learning        Date: 18/10/24 

Reminders 

• Remember to label your child’s jumper, coat and book bag.  

• Please ensure your child is wearing their PE kit every Wednesday. 

• Please ensure you have sent your child into school with a spare clothes bag.  

• Please note that it is required for your child to wear black school shoes. 

• Monday 28th October 2024—Parent Consultation Meetings—NO school 
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